

# Pembroke Post

Pembroke House Surgery, 266-268 Torquay Road, PAIGNTON 01803 553558 \* Parkhill Surgery, Parkhill Road, TORQUAY 01803 212489
EMAIL: enquiries.pembrokehouse@nhs.net

DECEMBER 2019



#### **Christmas Opening Times**

٦			
	Pembroke House	Dates	Parkhill Surgery
	8am-6pm	Tuesday 24th December	8am-6pm
	CLOSED	Christmas Day	CLOSED
	CLOSED	Boxing Day	CLOSED
	8am-6pm	Friday 27 <sup>th</sup> December	8am-6pm
	8am-12.30pm	Saturday 28 <sup>th</sup> December	CLOSED
	CLOSED	Sunday 29 <sup>th</sup> December	CLOSED *
	8am-6pm	Monday 30 <sup>th</sup> December	8am-6pm
	8am-6pm	New Year's Eve	8am-6pm *
	CLOSED	New Year's Day	CLOSED
	8am-6pm	Thursday 2 <sup>nd</sup> January	8am-6pm *****

#### For medical advice when the surgery is closed please call NHS111, dial 111

#### Ordering prescriptions before Christmas...

Please remember to get your prescription requests in early as we are closed on Christmas Day, Boxing Day and New Years Day!

There are many ways to request a prescription.

**In person** – there is a tear-off slip attached to your prescription which you can fill in and use to request your next prescription. Just tick the boxes next to the medicines you want and return the slip to us in the prescription box in reception.

Online—using Patient Access or the NHS App

Via the website – www.pembrokehousesurgery.co.uk/prescriptions

By Email – prescriptions.pembroke@nhs.net, please include your name, address and date of birth.

Prescription telephone line – open between 11am-3pm 01803 553558, option 3

**By Post** – Pembroke House Surgery, 266 Torquay Road, Paignton TQ3 2EZ (Please include a SAE if you wish the prescription to be posted to you)

Improved Access is a service provided by SPCCB (Southern Primary Care Collaborative Board) offering pre-bookable GP, Nurse, HCA and phlebotomist appointments outside of standard GP opening hours, for the patients of Torbay and surrounding area.

Pre-bookable appointments are available for

Christmas Day 8am-11am Boxing Day 8am-12pm New Years Day 8am-12pm

Appointments are based at Pembroke House Surgery, Paignton. Contact the surgery to book an appointment on 01803.553558

## HAPPY RETIREMENT

Dr Roger Fearnley has made the decision to retire from general practice at the end of December 2019.

Dr Fearnley became a partner at Parkihill Medical Practice in 1992 and has helped to steer the practice through many changes and into its current merged position with Pembroke Medical Group.

Dr Fearnley is looking forward to some rest and relaxation and having some time to spend with his family. We are sure that you will join us in wishing him the very best, he will be missed by us all.

Whilst we understand that a lot of Dr Fearnley's patients will want to say goodbye to him, we would ask that normal appointments are not booked for this purpose.

Instead, Dr Fearnley will be available on the morning of Tuesday 31st December 2019 between 10.30am and 1pm at Parkhill Surgery for anyone wishing to join us for refreshments and to bid him farewell in person.





Thank you once again for supporting our charity Karing at the 'Karing at the Cutting Edge' production in October.

We are pleased to say that we raised over £2000!!

We had a fabulous time and hope you did too.

DVDs are available to buy for £6 each from the Karing office in Preston, Paignton.











### IT'S NOT TOO LATE!

WE STILL HAVE
ADULT AND CHILDREN®
FLU VACCINES
AVAILABLE!

To book an appointment

Call us on 01803 553558, option 1

Or book online through Patient Access.



FLU SHOT not the flu!

The Doctors and Staff wish our Patients and Friends a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

